CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2025!

The L.E. Monahan Family is calling all former Bobcats back “home” for a Special
celebration!
In celebration of Black History Month, this year
we are highlighting HBCU's and their contributions to our country. We know that one
special occasion celebrated at these institutions of higher learning is Homecoming! We
are hosting our own “mini” homecoming in honor of this long tradition on

To Attend and receive more event
details, please contact:
Miss E. Jenkins
ericajenkins@sheldonisd.com

(281) 454-2900, Ext.-2939
(Ask for Room 602-Music Rm.)

For this special celebration, we want to honor all of you who walked these very halls and
called this place HOME! We want to honor you and your accomplishments at the
beginning of our Homecoming festivities that evening. If you would like to be a part of this
celebration, please contact Ms. Jenkins, our event coordinator using the information
below.

We hope you know how proud of you we are and send you well wishes as you embark on
this new journey! We hope to see you on Again, Congratulations
and we hope to see you soon!
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